Evaluation Strategy


Before beginning the Animal Adaptations Unit, the students will be administered a pre-assessment.  This will provide a baseline for the students’ knowledge about the concepts.  Throughout the unit, students’ knowledge will be evaluated using a variety of formative assessments.  The teacher will conduct observations during activities and discussions throughout the unit.  The teacher will use anecdotal notes to monitor student progress throughout the lessons.  Students will keep a notebook of their learning throughout the unit, where they will write down the big ideas presented in each lesson, as well as their reactions to these big ideas.  The teacher will be able to read students’ notebooks on a regular basis, and clear up any misconceptions that students might have, one-on-one or in a small group setting.  Furthermore, quizzes will be administered after each subunit has been taught (based on the objectives in the Standard Course of Study).   The teacher will be able to re-teach any concepts that students might be having difficulties with, before moving on to the next subunit.  Finally, a summative post-assessment will be administered to evaluate student learning at the close of the unit.  

All in all, the methods for evaluation used throughout the unit will provide students with frequent feedback about their learning and success.  The pre- and post-assessments will provide the teacher with valuable information about the learning that has taken place throughout the unit.  Over time, the statistical comparisons of the results of the pre- and post-tests, along with the results of the North Carolina End-of-Grade Science Test (which is administered to fifth graders) will indicate whether or not this unit is successful in meeting the needs of all learners, when it comes to their knowledge about Animal Adaptations.  
